
 

 

                                                   

 

In literacy we have started a new book , Stone Age Boy all about a boy’s adventures when he travels back in time 

to the stone age. We can’t wait to see what he gets up to and learn about this fasinating period of history. This 

links with our new topis , Scavengers and Settlers where we will be finding out all about the lives of early man.  

   

 

 

 

 

In numeracy we have been working on our time telling skills looking at digital and analgoue clocks, thinking about 

12 and 24 hour clocks. We have played lots of games to help us consolidate our learning.  

 

    

In our Zones of Regulation lessons we have been revisiting all of the different zones and the way we might feel and 

act in each one. We are making our own personalised zones passport to bring home to help us with our emotional 

regulation when we are not in school. We have really worked hard to think about strategies that help us and 

practical tools to use when we need them.  

 

In story time we read The Princess and the Peas by Caryl Hart  

 

 


